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VISITORS TO THE SCHOOLS 

Parents, volunteers, and other members of the community are encouraged to visit and volunteer in the 

schools. Parents who wish to observe their child in the classroom must inform the teacher or principal to 

avoid any possible conflicts with the school schedule. 

All visitors to schools shall report immediately to the school office, sign in, and obtain a visitor’s badge so 

that visitors can be readily identified by school personnel. Exceptions to this requirement are when visitors 

are attending a general school function such as a pep rally, assembly program, athletic event, etc. 

The District will not tolerate visitors to school premises who threaten, intimidate, physically or verbally 

abuse District staff, or otherwise disrupt the school or office environment. Unauthorized persons shall not 

be permitted in school buildings or on school grounds. School principals are authorized to take appropriate 

action to prevent such persons from entering buildings or from loitering on school grounds. Such 

unauthorized persons will be prosecuted to the fullest extent of the law. 

All visitors must comply with the District’s safety precautions. 
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